
Corsham Area Board 
Community Area Grants September 2014 

 

1. Project title: 
Corsham childminders outside storage unit and fencing 

2. Project summary:  
We need outside storage for our toys and craft materials and to make the fencing 
safer for young children. We meet weekly as a childminding group to promote good 
practice and deliver the EYFS. Meeting as a group gives the children an experience 
with mixing with a number of children preparing them for school or nursery. We have 
been running for a couple of years but with up to 40 children attending we have had 
to get bigger premises. We are a non profit organisation charging £2.00 per 
childminder to cover the cost of hiring the hall and replenishing craft supplies and 
other equipment. 

3. Electoral Division  
Corsham Town 

4. What is the Post Code of where the project is taking place? 
SN13 

5. Please tell us which theme(s) your project supports:  
Children & Young People 
 

6. Finance: Your Organisation's Finance:  

Why can't you fund this project from your reserves? 

We are a small community group and do not have annual accounts or it is our first 
year. 

6a. Project Finance:  

Total Project cost £500.00   

Total required from Area 
Board 

£500.00 
 

Expenditure 
(Itemised 
expenditure) 

£ 
Income 
(Itemised 
income) 

Tick if income 
confirmed 

£ 

metal storage 
unit 

300.00 
   

fencing  200.00 
   

Total £500     £0 



7. Have you or do you intend to apply for a grant from another area board 
within this financial year?  
No  

8. Please tell us WHO will benefit and HOW they will benefit from your project 
benefit your local community? 
Corsham childminders and the children they care for. We will provide weekly 
meetings to support childminders ensuring they are up to date with any new 
regulations, to give ideas and confidence to ensure we all deliver the EYFS. Our 
group enables the children to get used to interacting in a large group in preparation 
for school or nursery. To do this successfully we need outside storage for our toys 
and equipment. 

9. How will you monitor this? 
It will be monitored at our weekly meetings. 

10. If your project will continue after the Wiltshire Council funding runs out, 
how will you continue to fund it? 
We are self funding for our weekly needs. We require a one off payment for the 
secure storage unit and fencing. 

 
 


